
The U.S. Commerce Department’s United States Patent and Trademark Office (USPTO) is proposing to amend the rules of
practice in patent cases to implement the micro entity provision of the Leahy-Smith America Invents Act (AIA).  If an applicant
qualifies as a micro entity, then the applicant is eligible to pay reduced patent fees once the USPTO exercises its fee setting
authority under the AIA.  The fee setting provision in the AIA sets the micro entity discount at 75% of the fees set or adjusted for
filing, searching, examining, issuing, appealing, and maintaining patent applications and patents.
Please click here to view the USPTO’s press release on this news.
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